Jennifer Blackman

From: Jennifer Blackman

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 1:27 PM
To: Eric Ettlinger

Subject: RE: Eucalyptus

Hi Eric:

Thanks very much for your email below. | have been on vacation and just returned to the office yesterday, so I am
following up to thank you for the update re: Marin Water’s approach to the restoration project and for including
language in the bid documents to encourage contractors to use local sources for logs (including those on BCPUD

property!). And, of course, we would be happy to meet you whenever you would like to come out and take an inventory
of the downed trees.

All the best,
Jennifer

Jennifer Blackman

General Manager

Bolinas Community Public Utility District
270 Elm Road

P.0. Box 390

Bolinas, California 94924

(415) 868-1224

From: Eric Ettlinger [mailto:eettlinger@marinwater.org]
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 9:49 AM

To: Jennifer Blackman <jblackman@bcpud.org>
Subject: Eucalyptus

Hi Jennifer —

| called but was told you were off today. It’s great news that some eucalyptus trees blew down and may be suitable for
our purposes. Thanks for the offer! The latest news on our end is that we’re putting together our bid package for
restoration contractors and we’re crafting language to encourage those contractors to use local sources for logs,
including those on your property. Once we’re through the stormy season I'd like to come out and take an inventory of
those downed trees and maybe tag the ones that meet our specs.

Thanks again for the update.

Cheers,
Eric

Eric Ettlinger, Aquatic Ecologist

220 Nellen Avenue, Corte Madera, CA 94925
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